
 

7 December 2018 
 
RE: Appointment as Chair of the Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Council 
 
Keith Drazek 
Chair, Generic Names Supporting Organization (GNSO) Council 
 
Dear Keith, 
  
While I had the pleasure and honor to congratulate you personally during ICANN63 in Barcelona, I 
now wish to congratulate you on behalf of the ICANN Board for your appointment as Chair of the 
GNSO Council. 
  
We look forward to continuing to work closely with you over the coming year to keep the open 
channel of communication between our groups.   
   
Best Regards, 
 

 
  
Cherine Chalaby 
Chair, ICANN Board of Directors 
  
 
 
 


